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		In Attendance: Bob Cochran Brian Puncocher, Jennifer Miller, Jim Martineau April Chastain, Bruce Mulligan Nora Brodnicki, Sunny Olsen
Absent:
 Lloyd Helm, Mickey Yeager, Delbert Dulley, Michelle Baker,  Laura Joyce, 





	TOPIC
	PRESENTER

	Brian Puncocher, Introductions
	Bob Cochran:  The new Environmental Health and Safety Coordinator, Brian Puncocher, was introduced to the group.   In addition, Bruce Mulligan was introduced as a new CUDC member.

	Mural at Barlow 237
	Nora:  There was a minigrant submitted for the development of a mural outside B237.  This grant was not funded.  However, Nora is searching for additional funds.  It was requested that if funds are found, that a sketch be submitted for approval by cultural arts and the executive offices. 

	Grounds Committee
	It was announced that April Chastin is the new chair for the grounds committee.

	Cultural Arts Identification placards of art work 
	Nora: The art committee was tasked with developing placard like identifications for the art placed throughout campus.  It was requested to run the concept by the Signage Committee. 

	New Picnic tables in Clemans Sculpture Garden
	Nora:  New picnic tables have been donated for the Clemans Sculpture garden.  They will be delivered this summer and will replace the existing. 

	Moving Painting from CC to Rook & future art moves
	Nora:  Nora is working with Dave Anderson to move the Roger Rook portrait to the Roger Rook building to make way for Joanne Truesdell’s new portrait that will be placed in CC127.

	Adding an Art & Acquisition subcommittee to CUDC
	Nora:  A proposal has been put forth that Culture Arts be divided into two new sub committees, Cultural Arts and Art & Acquisitions.  If this change happens, it was requested that Art & Acquisitions become a subcommittee of CUDC.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]

	Around the Table 
	Bob:   Mentioned that Marching Women will be moved to Harmony West this summer as a test to see if the art “works” in this space.  
Bob:  Asked if the Heart Sculpture currently in the Pauling Woods in the final location.  This reminded Nora to check with the artist to remove the spikes at the base.  
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